
The safety of  our members, staff  and guests are 
important to us. We are happy to share our 
COVID policies for events and meetings for off-
site events and in the Guam Chamber office. 

• We encourage everyone, regardless of  vaccination 
status, to wear facial coverings when not actively eating 
or drinking.  Masks will be on-hand for those who do 
not have one. 

• In-person RSVPs for meetings and events are highly 
encouraged, as we utilize these for contact tracing 
purposes. Members and guests who arrive at the Guam 
Chamber office will sign in at the reception desk. 

• For the safety of  all, hand sanitizers are available upon 
entry of  the Guam Chamber office and in meeting 
rooms. All high touch areas are sanitized at least once a 
day or as often as determined is necessary. 

• If  you are displaying any COVID symptoms, or have 
been in contact with someone who has tested positive, 
please do not attend and take advantage of  our digital 
offerings. If  a certain event is not streamed live, your 
Guam Chamber team will upload a video or audio 
clippings onto a ‘Members Only’ feature after the event. 

• We will continue to follow guidance from our local 
health departments and CDC and will adjust these 
measures in the future as needed. 
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We have a COVID-19 Resources 
page on our website.
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